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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back after the half term break! 
 
Term 6 is always a manic term with lots to fit in. Sports day, sports week, leavers disco and end of year trip which all certainly help to keep 
us busy. 
 
Next week our year 1 children will take part in the phonics screening, this is a fairly informal assessment. However the results are sent off 
to the DfE and we will be sent the % of pupils who have passed. 
 
The end of year reports in July will have EYFS, Phonics, Year 2 and Year 6 assessments within them. These will be printed on a separate 
sheet. We do not get these results until 9th July so will aim to get them to you as soon as we are able to after that date. 
 
The children have had a super time during ‘outdoor week’, slightly hampered by the torrential rain all day on Wednesday! The children 
have enjoyed: den making in the woods, mini beast hunting, big art using natural materials and leaf identification.  The weather unsurpris-
ingly did not bother them at all—for some it seemed the wet and muddier the better! 
 
The netball team played in a league match after school on Wednesday and won 27-2!! Fantastic shooting by Samuel Jackson and a brilliant 
team effort. 
 
We also took part in an athletics tournament at Greenfields, with a year 3 + 4 team and a year 5 + 6 team. All children participated well 
and we came home with 4 gold medals! Oscar Colyer—400m, Harry Shepherd—400m, Lucas Cameron—100m and Myles Cox- long jump. 
The year 5 + 6 team finished 2nd overall.  
 
Our year 6 children took part in the Safety in Action on Thursday which they thoroughly enjoyed and our 2 teams came 1st and 3rd out of 
all the teams for that day. 
 
Next week we will be holding our Father’s Day Breakfast—do note the change of date from Friday to Wednesday 12th June. The gift sale 
will still go ahead on Friday 14th June. 
 
For Year 5 children wishing to sit the 11+. Registration for the Kent 11+ is open from 3.6.19 and closes on 3.7.19. The Medway registration 
for 11+ is open from 3.6.19 until 1.7.19.   
 
Finally, I’m pleased to inform you all we have appointed a new caretaker: Mr Ian Clarke who started with us this week, he has a pre-
booked holiday next week, but you will see him around school the week after! 
A massive thank you to Mr Sage who voluntarily has helped with training Mr. Clarke, showing him all the ropes and has also continued to 
maintain the swimming pool, even during half term and opened the school for us for the past week. We couldn’t have managed without 
you! On behalf of the whole school—thank you. 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 

Some children are bringing in Pokemon cards, whilst we will allow 

children to bring them in we will not get involved in any disputes over 

swops or missing cards. If this starts to occur the cards will be banned. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcognigen-cellular.com%2Fimages%2Fanime-clipart-pikachu-10.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcognigen-cellular.com%2Fexplore%2Fpikachu-clipart-figure-pokemon%2F&docid=MF6pTZH5nc2UJM&tbnid=4tPZNau6AdGQjM%3A&ve


Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Elliott Shepherd 

Forge       Holly Checkland 

Hurstwood Lucas Cameron 

Kemsley   Kai Waller 

Oakwood      

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Jacob Knowles 

Forge   Isaac Jackson 

Hurstwood  Cherry Grant 

Kemsley  Nathaniel Agyekum 

Oakwood   

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Jeremy Duduyemi 

Forge  Luke Wallace 

Hurstwood Leo Sheridan 

Kemsley Sienna  Hegley 

Oakwood  

 

 

 

           

Congratulations to St. Patricks House Team 

      Winning Tag Day Monday 10th June. 

June 

Tuesday 11th  Yr 6 Church Celebration  

Tuesday 11th  Reception Height + Weight 

Wednesday 12th  Father’s Day breakfast   

Wednesday 12th  KS1 Football Match + KS2 Netball Match 

Thursday 13th  Fir tree AOW 

Thursday 13th  Yr 5 PGL Meeting 3.30p.m. 

Friday 14th   Yr 6 Sailing  + Father’s Day Gift Sale 

Monday 17th  Sports week—children to come to school in 

   sports wear every day. 

 Medway park Athletics KS2 Korfball, lacrosse event p.m. 

   Time freeze event  

Wednesday 19th  Sports Day Practice 

Thursday 20th  Sports Day @ 10a.m. 

Wednesday 26th  Community Lunch 

Thursday 27th  Forge AOW 

Friday 28th   Year 6 - Police Open Day 

July 

Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd Year 6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 3rd New Year R children 

Wednesday 3rd  Year 1 + 2 children Infant Games Comp 

   @ Greenfields. 

Thursday 4th   Hurstwood AOW 

Friday 5th   Dance Competition—Dance Club 

Thursday 11th  Kemsley AOW 

Friday 12th   R,Yr1, Yr2 + Yr3 Trip to Folkestone 

   Yr4, Yr5 + Yr6 Trip to Southend. 

Monday 15th  Music Morning 

Wednesday 17th  Year 6 Pool Party 

Thursday 18th  Summer Disco 

Friday 19th               Leaver’s service @ 11.00a.m. 

This term the children have been introduced to an exciting new 

initiative that is being rolled out across the school. The Zones of 

Regulation are a tool which help everyone understand their emo-

tions and gives them a toolbox of ideas which they can use to 

regulate themselves when not in the “zone” to learn. Each class 

has discussed the four different zones.-Blue, green, yellow and 

red. The children know that being in the green zone is where 

they will learn best. They are not “naughty” for being in the oth-

er zones, but that they need to be able to help themselves to get 

back into the green. Blue equates to being lethargic/tired, unwell 

or unfocused. Yellow is when you become excitable or irritable, 

maybe slightly out of control. Finally red, when we are out of 

control, angry and distressed. This is when we need others to 

help support our behaviour and give us strategies to calm before 

thinking about the consequences of our behaviour. 

Some classes have used cartoon characters to help children re-

late to the colours. These include Minions, Mr Men and the char-

acters from the film Inside Out. If you have any questions about 

the Zones please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher, 

Mrs place or Mrs Cox. 

Bredhurst Church Charity Shop—is closing from Saturday 29th 

June for two weeks for cleaning and decorating. Please do not 

leave any donations during this period or when the shop is 

closed. The shop will re-open on Saturday 13th July with a    

Family Fun day from 12-3p.m. at the Village Hall.  There will be 

lots on offer for the children and many bargains in the shop. 

Full details of this event will be given to the children nearer the 

time. 


